
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

INFORMATION REQUIRED BY CONSOB PURSUANT TO ARTICLE 114, 

PARAGRAPH 5 OF LEGISLATIVE DECREE NO. 58/98 

 
 
Siena, 30 November - Further to our press release of 4 November 2021 and in 
compliance with the information required by Consob pursuant to Article 114, paragraph 
5 of Italian Legislative Decree no. 58/98, Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena S.p.A. (the 
“Bank”) informs that, contacts have been initiated with the Ministry of Economy and 
Finance, in order to restart discussions with DG COMP (Directorate-General for 
Competition).  

 

 

 

This press release is available at www.gruppomps.it 
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Media Relations       Investor Relations 
Tel. + 39 0577 296634       Tel. +39 0577 299350 
ufficio.stampa@mps.it   investor.relations@mps.it 

     


